From: "Joanne Verney" < <u>jverney@millburn24.net</u>>

**Date:** April 19, 2011 7:50:24 PM CDT

To: "Jason Lind" < ilind@millburn24.net >, "Ellen Mauer"

<emauer@millburn24.net>, "School Board"

<boardofeducation@millburn24.net>

Cc: "Bernadette Hanna" <bhanna@millburn24.net>

**Subject: Letter of Intent to Retire** 

Dear Ellen, Jason, and the Millburn School Board,

It is with bittersweet emotions that I write this letter to notify you of my intent to retire at the end of the 2010 - 2011 school year.

Teaching at Millburn has enabled me to fulfill my passion for helping children develop their minds and character; I will sincerely miss it. At the same time, this is an opportunity for me to refocus my energies toward a growing passion of mine — service work.

Working at Millburn has given me special memories that I will hold dear for the rest of my life. In turn, I hope that I have played some small part in the continuation of the Millburn tradition.

Thank you for the blessing of these past eleven years.

I wish Millburn staff and students wonderful success in the years ahead.

Sincerely,

Joanne Verney